As we mark Saint George's day, the patron saint of our beloved Constantinian
Order, I send my best wishes and greetings to all knights and dames, and to all those who

collaborate with them, on what is such an important date for our Order.

As we all know, the healthcare situation that has affected and continues to affect
us all has forced the Order to adapt to this new reality. As a consequence, the traditional
investiture ceremonies, organised by the Royal Deputations of the different countries,
have been postponed or cancelled. I have, however, be able to witness the great spirit of
service and the continuous will of all members in performing their duties and in fulfilling

the permanent purposes of the Constantinian Order: The Cross, Faith and the Church.
Once again, to all I send my best wishes.

Madrid, 23 April 2021
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Pedro of Bourbon-Two Sicilies
Duke of Calabria
Grand Master




